
 

 Tue, 20 Oct 2020 at 2:43 PM 

"'PDC Support'" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

Thank you for bringing this matter to our attention. With three different counties making contributions 

it is clear that they weren’t communicating with each other, and with the campaign running at full speed 

we missed catching the combined county total contributions going over the limit of $51,575. 

I immediately wrote a refund check for the most recent Snohomish County Republican Party 

contribution from 10/9/20. Please see the attached file showing a refund in the amount of $13,595. That 

refund check has been mailed, and the C3 report from 10/9/20 as well as the C4 report from 10/12/20 

have been amended. Those amended reports are attached. 

  

This was in no way intentional, and the excess funds were never spent. 

  

Please let me know if there are any questions. 

  

Thank you, 

Tom Perry 

Treasurer 

Friends of Ron Muzzall 

 


